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Dear Patient 

  

You have recently had a blood test which included a test for your blood sugar. This will have either been 

a fasting blood sugar or an HbA1c, which we use to test for Diabetes.  

Unfortunately, your test result has come back with a raised result which means you may have Diabetes. 

We need to confirm that this result is accurate by doing another test. Please will you call to make an 

appointment for a second blood test. If you fasted for the first test, then you will need to fast for the 

second test as well. The receptionist will be able to confirm this for you. This should be done 2 weeks 

from the first blood test or as close to two weeks as possible. 

Once you have had this blood test, please make an appointment with the practice nurse to discuss the 

results.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


